
News and reminders

Year 3 and Year 4: Hazel, Holly, Pear and Pine Friday 7th March 2025

PE days:

Year 3: Wednesday          Year 4: Monday and Friday 

Children should come into school in their correct PE kit. Please 
ensure that your child is wearing the Bierton P.E. hoodie, blue 
Bierton P.E. t-shirt and black leggings/joggers. 

We would also like to remind everyone that due to health and 
safety, earrings need to be removed or taped for PE lessons. 
Unfortunately, we cannot help children to remove their 
earrings or put them back in.

Homework 

Just a reminder that homework is set on a Monday and is due by the 
following Monday. 

The homework requirements in Year 3 and 4 are: 

- Maths task to be completed on Purple Mash 
- Spelling task to be completed on Purple Mash
- 30 minutes across the week on TTRockstars (split into 20 minutes 

garage and 10 minutes studio)
- 30 minutes across the week on Numbots
- Daily reading (complete at least one quiz on Accelerated Reader each 

week)
- Website for Accelerated Reader: https://global-zone61.renaissance-

go.com/educatorportal/entry?t=6703196

Diary dates
• WC 31st March – Speaking and listening week
• Thursday 3rd April – Easter church visit 
(St James' in Bierton)
• Thursday 3rd April – School disco
• Friday 4th April – break up for Easter at 1pm
• Wednesday 23rd April – School reopens

This week we had a special assembly with bestselling 

author Jennifer Bell who gave us a little insight into the 

characters in her books and the inspiration she draws 

upon to write these.

https://global-zone61.renaissance-go.com/educatorportal/entry?t=6703196


Our learning Year 3

Maths
We have started a unit on money and the 
children have been handling replicas of coins 
and notes to build confidence with their 
counting; specifically adding amounts 
together and working out change. This can be 
a tricky area for children as they are less 
likely to handle coins these days but if you 
could allow them access to coins and notes 
and count using these it will really help 
develop their understanding. Also, if your 
children are with you when you're out 
shopping it is great to challenge them to add 
small amounts to help their mental maths
processing speed.

Literacy -Year 3 have been working on a non-fiction information 

text based on pangolins. We have discovered some extraordinary 

facts and have included these within our writing. We have been 

focusing on using subordinating conjunctions to include more 

information to sentences, adding adverbials starters and continuing to 

use noun phrases to add description. 

R.E. 
We have been exploring the big question, 
“What happens when we do wrong?” We have 
considered what actions might be considered 
right and wrong and what the consequences 
to these might be.

Spirituality
This week we have looked at the origins of Shrove Tuesday and the importance of Ash 
Wednesday. We joined a national 'Great Big Live Assembly' and the children were 
encouraged to take part in the 40 acts of kindness challenge during Lent where they aim to 
work through a list of 'kind acts' that will have an impact on others.

Science
We continue to explore 'Animals including 
humans', and have recently learnt about tendons 
and ligaments and how these support the body. 
We also made a model of our hand showing the 
different tendons.

History - We continue to learn about Ancient Egypt and have looked at the quality of 

different sources of evidence, considered different interpretations of the pyramids and 

studied beliefs at this time, comparing them to beliefs that exist now.



Year 3 World 

Book Day –This week 

we had lots of fun 

dressing up as heroes 

or villains. We paired 

up with the other 

year 3 class and 

developed a story 

that includes our 

characters and will be 

writing this today.
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Year 3







Science Knowledge Organiser
Year 4




